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March 29, 2006 
 
 
 
Dear Michael, 
 
As you know, we purchased and installed your Stealth Anti-Smoking System in September, 
2005.  Since we installed the system, we have had ZERO students smoking in our bathrooms.  
Last year, we were fighting a losing battle trying to stop students from smoking.  This system 
saved our school time and resources since we did not have to monitor the bathroom as frequently 
as we did last year.  For any school where smoking is an issue, this system will reduce student 
smoking and create a healthier environment for staff and students.  If there is anyone who wants 
to know how effective the system is, please feel free to have them contact me.  Thanks again for 
helping us make our bathrooms smoke free. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Donald Woodring 
Principal 
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